
January 20, 2023

FAST Community:

As many of you know by now, Ms. Mary Miller has been serving in the role of Interim Principal

since October 5, 2022.  On behalf of the Fulton Academy of Science and Technology (FAST)

Governing Board, we are delighted to announce that Ms. Miller has been appointed as Principal

of FAST, effective immediately.

Ms. Miller is well known within the FAST community in her leadership role as an administrator.

Prior to accepting the Interim Principal’s role, Ms. Miller has served as the FAST Elementary

Assistant Principal since July 2019.

Ms. Miller brings a wealth of experience and expertise in STEAM, Project Based Learning, and

Social Emotional Learning to the role. She began her career as an elementary school teacher in

Maryland and has continuously worked on both getting kids excited about learning and in

developing teachers. In addition to the United States, Ms. Miller has lived and worked in Africa,

Latin America, and Europe.

Ms. Miller received a Masters of Education degree from the University of Maryland. She is

Georgia certified in Elementary Education and Educational Leadership.

The Governing Board would like to thank all FAST stakeholders for their steadfast dedication and

support. Please join us in congratulating Ms. Miller on her appointment as our next Principal.

Sincerely,

Joseph Akpan

Chair, FAST Governing Board


